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I am a high-tech employee and am very concerned about the FASB's 
move to expensing stock options. It is very clear to me that this move 
will significantly affect the amount of stock options I receive. As I 
have left a more traditional corporation which had a pension plan for a 
typical high-tech company which offers stock options without a pension 
plan, I am concerned for my retirement. 

I agree that this pension substitution for a retirement is not 
guaranteed; however, I would appreciate it if my government were not 
working against my retirement plans. 

Thanks, 
William Lee 


